



6 November 2003

BY FAX TO: Embassy of France, Pretoria

Embassy of France

807 George Avenue

Arcadia

Pretoria

FAX 012 429 7029

Dear Sir/Madam,

Please pass the following letter on to Mr Gilbert Eruard, who was the cultural attaché at your embassy here in 1989-1990. Please locate him within your Department of Foreign Affairs.

This is a letter of high interest to Mr Eruard as well as to us.

Please inform us of the results of your endeavours to pass this letter on to him.

Yours sincerely

M Davey

Jacana Media











6 November 2003

Dear Mr Eruard

We intend to publish a book dealing with the murder of Ms Dulcie September in 1988 in France. The book makes mention of you in some paragraphs. As we are eager to avoid any accusation of slander or defamation to anybody's character, we would like to take this opportunity to make you aware of the content of these paragraphs and invite you to comment on them.

It is stated that you mentioned to certain South African journalists that you 'could tell a great story' about the murder of Ms Dulcie September. It is also stated that you frequently went on fishing trips and other outings with the French businessman Mr Alain Guenon and that you may have obtained the abovementioned story from him.

We will welcome any comments you may have on the above. Please could you let us have your comments by December 5th, 2003.

Yours sincerely

M Davey Jacana Media





